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Thurlaston Parish Council 

Thurlaston 

Rugby 

 

Email: planning@thurlaston-pc.gov.uk 

 

27th July 2022 

 

 

 

Chris Davies ( Post by email to chris.davies@rugby.gov.uk) 

Development Team 

Rugby Borough Council    

Evreux Way  

Town Hall  

Rugby  

CV21 2RR      

 

 

Dear Chris, 

Rugby Borough Council Planning Applications R22/0438 

Hensborough Embankment Drawdown Facility, Draycote Water, Rugby 

 

Thank you for your invitation to comment on the above planning application. 

 

Thurlaston Parish Council has reviewed the proposals and note that they are primarily technical to 

meet legislative requirements. 

 

We note that appropriate assessments have been undertaken regarding the potential impact to 

archaeological, ecological and arboricultural aspects, and where appropriate mitigation measures 

have been proposed. 

 

Given the nature of the proposals Thurlaston Parish Council does not offer any specific comments.   

 

Yours sincerely,     

     

 

 

Dr Keith Boardman 

Chairman Planning Subcommittee 

Thurlaston Parish Council 

 

 


